
Mon 28 Jun 
12 to 1pm

Curious about T-Levels? Want 
to know how they can benefit 
your organisation?

All About STEM and 
Priestley College are 
hosting a webinar aimed 
at giving you an insight 
into what these new flagship 
qualifications in Science and 
Health are all about.

We will be letting you know how your 
organisation can partner with us to help 
develop the next generation of scientists and 
health professionals.

For more information please email 
m.cripps@priestley.ac.uk or c.speed@priestley.ac.uk

Focus on 
T-Levels
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